Garnett housing Authority

December 12, 2022

Board members present: Steve Spring and Betts Abraham. Also, attending was Karlyn Hulett,
Housing Director. Susan Stanton, Butch Rocker, and Ron Zimmerman were absent.

There was not a quorum so no decisions were made.
Karlyn gave the following report:

e Evaluations are completed.

e Starting next month Parkside Place 11 annual re-evaluations will begin.
e Annual rent adjustment from KHRC has been approved and completed.
e The driveway for Parkside Place was completed on 11/23/22.

e Review of new Bedbug policy.

e Jarred Gilmore Phillips contract for 2023 signed.

e New employee evaluations. Please review.

e Current vacancies as of 10/10/22 PS #1-7 PS #2-6 PPN-0

Meeting adjourned




